From: DUNG WON SHIN

Sent: Monday, February 08, 2021 1:28 PM

To: CPSC < cpsc@london.ca >

Subject: [EXTERNAL] To whom it may concern.

To whom it may concern,

It is extremely upsetting to hear about the recommendation to halt operations at River Road Golf Course.

As a senior citizen, golf is my only form of *safe* exercise. If River Road closes, then that would mean that residents in South and East London, like myself, would have to drive all the way across the city to get this form of exercise. Not only is this inconvenient but it is also unfair for the residents of South and East London. North and West London conveniently have golf courses in their respective areas.

With new residential areas being built in South London, the focus should be on reviving this part of London—not closing down recreational livelihoods of the residents.

I ask that the city counsel reconsider their recommendation and not close River Road Golf Course.

Regards,

Dong Won Shin